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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

26 May 2025
Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 35 of 2025
E/1 52/48/1 5/05 T

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
To : Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancies-African Union Commission

The African Union Commission (AUC) is inviting applications from eligible candidates
for the following vacant positions existing at the Commission:

Department

Directorate/
Organs

SN Position Grade Type of
Contract Duty Station 1 Deadline

Principal
Monitoring and

Evaluation Officer
AfCDC Fixed Term Addis Ababa,

Ethiopia,
June 9
2025

Finance Officer
Project

Implementation
Unit (PIU

Fixed Term Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia

June 5
2025

Supply Chain
Partnership and

Coordination
Assistant

AfCDC GSA5 Fixed Tel in Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia,

June 5
2025

2. The posts have been advertised on the website of the African Union Commission,
which may be accessed on the following link: http:/ /careers.au.int

3. Application formalities for the above positions should be completed online on the
website of the AUC.

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the
attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

@-'#M
G. Callychurn (Miss)

for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
SICOM Building 2, Corner Chevreau and Rev Jean Lebrun Streets, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius

Tel: (230) 405 4100, Fax: 208 7857


